
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 1, 2019 

 

On Friday, November 22, 2019, the Kearsley High School Bowling Boosters 

will be sponsoring its 10th annual bowling fundraiser at B’s Bowling Center.  

The proceeds from this fundraiser will be used to benefit the boys and girls 

bowling on the varsity and junior varsity teams for Kearsley High School.  

The money raised will help to pay for team bowling shirts, sanction fees and 

entry fees into the tournaments that they bowl in during the school year.   

 

In order for the boosters to make this fundraiser a success, we are going to 

area businesses to ask for any donations that we can use to give away as 

prizes to the people bowling in this event.  We will make sure to mention all 

the businesses that support our event throughout the evening.  Any goods or 

services from your business will be greatly appreciated.  A receipt for your 

income tax purposes can be given to you upon your request.   

 

If you have any questions at all, please feel free to contact any one of the 

people listed below.  Thank you once again for your support of the Kearsley 

bowling program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rob Ploof, Varsity girl’s coach 

Kearsley High School 

810-252-2687  

 

Kim Slagor 

Kearsley High School Bowling Boosters 

810-265-4526 


